
Library Board Meeting - May 26, 2020
Members Present:  Library Director Christina Becker; Board Members Jen Baker-Porazinski, Sue Sawyer, Mary Laedlein, Clem Crowe, Ken Gottry and Monica Ravreby
JBP made a motion to waive the reading of the minutes.  MR seconded.  All were in favor.  
Treasurer’s Report:  
There was no treasurer’s report this month since BO is absent.
CB reviewed the amount of money available in each account to keep the library open until the budget is approved (Money Market:  $120,150.13; Checking:  $3,708.93; Savings:  $15,687.65).  Distance voting of the school and library budget is to be mailed out in early June.  
New Business:
CB recommends that we follow the Crandall Library schedule of phased reopening.  She will have the staff return June 8 to begin preparation including allowance of return items from patrons.  She requested that we touch base every 2 weeks during this phased reopening.  
CB is working on the specifics of curbside delivery of materials.  Jack Scott at SALS is working on figuring out the added cost of changing our procedures, PPE and hand sanitization.  CB has ordered some disposable masks, gloves and disinfectant.  She is trying to procure disinfecting wipes and looking in to plexiglass for the counter.  She is also going to purchase plastic keyboard covers for the computers.  
SS noted that we have paid staff since the library closed due to the pandemic, approximately $1500/ month out of our budget.  SS proposed that we pay staff hourly starting June 1.  JB seconded.  All were in favor.  
CB also discussed changing the hours and operating in teams of two.  There was also suggestions for tasks for staff including garden maintenance and sign-making. 
We discussed the outline “Step By Step” document sent out by CB earlier in the week, which may need some minor modifications.  MR made a motion to accept, KG seconded pending modifications. Document will be updated and include date changes were made.  All were in favor. 
We discussed the “Pandemic Emergency Safety Policy.”  MR made a motion to accept, CC seconded.  All were in favor.  
We reviewed the “Pandemic Emergency Material Handling” document. CB will change the “shoulds” to “musts” regarding safety measures. JB made a motion to accept.  MR seconded. All were in favor.  
JB read the “Code of Conduct” out loud to the board . KG made a motion to accept.  JB seconded.  All were in favor.
KG made a motion to give CB the ability to spend $150 per purchase for PPE, disinfecting and sanitizing solutions and other items required for the safety of staff and patrons without prior approval.  CB will keep the board appraised of these purchases as they are made.  ML seconded.  All were in favor.  
CB discussed her ideas for the Summer Reading Program virtually and proposed gift certificates for local businesses.
The next library board meeting will be held at 4:45 on Tuesday 6/16/20.

